
Dear WWC Members, dear Friends,    
Viktor Dukhovny passed away a few days ago. 
Viktor represented for a long time the Scientific Information Center of Interstate Commission for 
Water Coordination in Central Asia within the World Water Council, of which he was governor 
during three mandates from 2003 to 2012. 
He brought us his skills, experience and expertise with a warm and human approach that we 
appreciated so much, especially when he received us in Uzbekistan, his home country. 
He was keen to show us the virtues of cooperation between States within the same basin. 
To his family, to all his team, we express our sadness and send our affectionate condolences. 
May VIKTOR DUKHOVNY rest in peace. 
  
Loïc Fauchon 
President, World Water Council 
 


